
Clerk of the Supreme Court and Court of Appeals  

 
 
To:  Clerk of the Supreme Court and Court of Appeals 
Subject: RE: [E] Removal of evictions 
 
From: frank lubotsky <franklubotsky@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, August 20, 2022 5:38 PM 
To: Clerk of the Supreme Court and Court of Appeals <Clerk@WIcourts.gov> 
Subject: [E] Removal of evictions 

 

[E] CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Wisconsin Judicial Branch. Do not click 
links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If this 
email appears suspicious, or is asking you to provide sensitive information, contact the CCAP 
Call Center for further guidance. 

 
The public has the right to transparent and accessible court records. Hiding or removing such records of 

evictions is harmful to the citizens right to know. Leave all government records open to public inspection. To do 

otherwise, should not even be considered. 
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